1, <
£ A

MISION PERMANENTE DE NICARAGUA
ANTE LAS NACIONES UNIDAS

820 SECOND AVENUE - 8™ FLOOR New York, August 10, 2020
NEW YORK, NY 10017

(212) 490-7997

Excellency,

I have the honour to address you in order to make reference to your letter
dated July 30th, 2020, in relation to the Voluntary National Reviews to be
presented at the High Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development
(HLPF), under the auspices of the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC), at the
Ministerial Segment of the 2021 High Level Political Forum on Sustainable
Development (HLPF).

In this regard, I would like to formally express the wish of the Government
of Reconciliation and National Unity of Nicaragua to present our first Voluntary
National Review (VNR), during the Ministerial Segment of the 2021 High Level

Political Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF).

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

His Excellency
Mr. Munir Akram
President of The Economic and Social Council
New York




